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Project Description 
 
The Florida Department of 
Transportation (FDOT) is proposing 
improvements on State Road (S.R.) 11 
from the Volusia County line to U.S. 1 in 
Bunnell. The more than 15-mile project 
plans to repave S.R. 11 throughout the 
corridor. At the north end of the project, 
FDOT recommends extending the curb 
in some areas to create alignment 
shifts, or chicanes, which help to 
encourage slower driving speeds. 
 

Additional pedestrian safety measures 
include raised crosswalks (see 
rendering) with Rapid Rectangular 
Flashing Beacons, or RRFBs, and new 
street lighting. The project also 
proposes to reduce the travel lane width 
to 11 feet and create additional space for a northbound sidewalk from Forsyth Lane to the existing 
sidewalk at Railroad Street. A shared-use path is being considered on the northbound side of S.R. 11 
from Old Haw Creek Road to Forsyth Lane. Shared bicycle lanes are also being proposed within the City 
of Bunnell from Forsyth Lane to U.S. 1. 
 

This project will be constructed with intersection improvements at S.R. 11 and C.R. 304 (FPID No. 
439156-1). FDOT is proposing a roundabout at the intersection to enhance traffic operations and safety. 

Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

Design: Ongoing - completion early 2023 $        2  million 

Right of Way: Within existing -- 

Construction: Funded - fall 2023 $   15.4 million 
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Raised Crosswalk Rendering: S.R. 11 south of Main Street 
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